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I wish to suggest Model 3 as the best option for Central Goldfields Shire. 

This model has the least disruption to the existing wards. The four Maryborough wards have little new 
ground for growth. Their population increase will come from high density living. This means the four wards 
should increase at a similar rate and not require boundary changes. 

Since 1995 Central Goldfields Shire has suffered from block voting by the Maryborough ward. By 
separating them into four wards might alleviate or at least reduce this. 

John Tully 
Carisbrook 
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